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Circular 0103 

 

                                                     21 December 2022 

 

CHRISTMAS PERIOD PUBLIC HOLIDAYS: 
          
Dear Resident,  
 
A reminder that Monday 26 December and Tuesday 27 December 2022 are both public holidays. 
This means that the Bistro will be closed on these two days.  There will not be a social dinner on 
Wednesday 28 December 2022 as this is replaced by the New Year’s Eve function on Saturday 
evening 31 January 2022. 
 
There will not be refuse collection on Monday 26 December 2022 and Monday 2 January 2023 due 
to the public holidays, so there is no need for you to put out your bins on these Monday mornings.  
 
Please plan accordingly and should your bin be full, you can bring your refuse down to the waste 
area and place in the relevant bins. Should you choose to do this, please ensure your refuse is in 
a tied bag when placing it in the bins to prevent spilling and to assist with hygiene and the 
prevention of attracting rodents.  Keep in mind that this refuse might stand for two weeks before 
council will collect.  So please assist us by tying your bags.  
 
We are hopeful that Council will collect bins next week sometime after the public holidays, but there 
is no guarantee that this will happen and hence we ask that you plan accordingly in the event that 
they don’t collect. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 

 


